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I am writing to express my disgust at the cronyism and corrupt practices of this State 
Govt and the SCG Trust. The absolute rort that is this govt's actions in cahoots with 
prominent members of the Trust is both utterly corrupt and incompetent and only serves 
vested interests of the rich stakeholders . 


